
Term 2 Modbury South PS Sapsasa Results 

Boys Football Carnival - Modbury South attended the Tea Tree Gully district
Sapsasa Boys Football Carnival on the 16th June. The school brought a

mixture of students from years 3-6 who had limited experience playing the
game despite this, the team showed great promise in the first game, but the
boys didn't let that discourage them. They continued to try hard throughout

the carnival, representing the school positively with their sportsmanship,
attitude and effort. Although the team didn’t achieve their desired result,
the experience gained from the tournament will be invaluable for the boys

and hopefully, it will lead to s ome success in the years to come. The school
is proud of their team and looks forward to seeing them develop their skills

and grow as players.
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